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ZAC15-0008 

 

Zilog, Inc.  

1590 Buckeye Drive  

Milpitas, CA 95035-7418  

 

April 22, 2015 

 

Subject: Last Time Buy (LTB) Status: ZGFI7101JBT, ZGFI7101PBT Ground Fault Interrupt  

Products 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

  

Due to lack of manufacturing capability, please be advised that the ZGFI7101JBT (8-pin SOIC) 

and ZGFI7101PBT (8-pin PDIP) are transitioning into an end-of-life status (EOL), and Zilog is  

offering a last time buy (LTB).  There are no suggested replacements for these parts.  

 

There is a limited amount of inventory available for immediate delivery and last orders must be  

received by Zilog no later than July 10, 2015 for delivery no later than September 10, 2015.  

Orders are non-cancelable, non-returnable (NCNR) and cannot be rescheduled once  

the order is acknowledged.  

 

Should you have questions regarding this matter or need additional  assistance, please  

contact zservice@zilog.com. 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in Zilog products and services. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sonia Daley  

sdaley@zilog.com  

Director of Quality and Reliability  

Zilog-an IXYS Company  

 

Zilog Authorized Distribution 

PCN – ZGFI7101JBT, ZGFI7101PBT  
Ground Fault Interrupt Products  
Last Time Buy (LTB) Notification  

mailto:zservice@zilog.com

		2015-04-22T11:01:40-0600
	Users, Sonia Daley




